
California  Contemplates
Passage  of  State  Net
Neutrality Bill
With the impending repeal of net neutrality at the federal
level, California is currently considering the passage of a
net neutrality bill to restore net neutrality at the statewide
level.  The Silicon Valley Software Law Blog discusses the
proposed bill at the following blogpost:

http://www.siliconvalleysoftwarelaw.com/california-to-consider
-bill-that-restores-net-neutrality/
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